
Minutes of TRACKS General Meeting  
October 8,2022 at Darbi’s Restaurant 

 
1) Meeting called to order by Lynn Krigbaum, V. P. at 8:03 AM. 
2) There were 13 people in attendance.  No new members or guests.  Nate Kear was recognized as 

new Board member. 
3) Minutes from last General Meeting were reviewed.  Motion by Cathy Purvis to accept, 

seconded by Arlene Nelson.  All in favor. 
4) Old and New Business: 

a) Fall Festival (9/24-25) was a success.  TRACKS participated in Parade.  700 maps were 
dispersed to on-lookers.  TRACKS also had a shared table at Charlie Clark’s Orchard 
with Audubon and Nature Center.  Each event was well attended. Arlene thanked 
members for their participation in Parade and Cathy Purvis thanked those who helped at 
the table at Charlie’s. 

b) Tour of the White Mountains (10/1).  Nate told members that was also a success with 
1200 entries.  He thanked TRACKS for all the volunteers who added to that success.  
Epic Rides depends on TRACKS participation. 

c) Lynn brought up the subject of family hiking that includes kids.  This will be an on 
going research before next year.  That will be in the Jan/Feb/March newsletter for 
members to comment on regarding several issues, requirements. 

d) Leave No Trace:  sponsored by Subaru, will have a 3 day seminar for TRACKS 
members. Meeting to be determined and grant application to be submitted. 

e) Highway Cleanups are scheduled for 10/18 and 10/20.  The 1st is the TRACKS mile, the 
2nd is Nature Center.  Lynn passed the sign-up sheet around. 

f) Lynn announced a lecture tonight by Dr. Randy Fuller, a driving force behind 4FRI.  It is 
regarding the thinning of Rim Country Forests.  The time is 6PM at the Nature Center. 

g) Jim reminded members of the Dec. 10th General meeting at his house.  Directions have 
been posted in Oct/Nov/Dec newsletter. 

Next General TRACKS meeting will be at Darbi’s on Nov. 12, 2022. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 AM. 
Submitted by Kay Alderton, Sec’y/Board Member 


